
HB1171 must be vehemently opposed and stopped. 

There is no need for this Constitutional amendment. 
Unfortunately, Maryland currently has one of the highest rates of 
abortion in the country and there is no lack of access to abortion 
even up to the time of birth. What a heartless society we live in 
where our state government would even consider this horrible 
bill.  We must do better as a society to walk with mothers in need 
and help break down economic, social, racial, employment and 
emotional barriers that lead mothers into thinking abortion is the 
only option. 

HB1171 would enshrine abortion, at any stage, into our State 
Constitution. I believe that every person is created in the image 
and likeness of God and all life should be protected and respected 
from conception to natural death.   

 


